
 

 

Dear Parents 

Your school teaches Monster Phonics which is an exciting way of learning to read and 

spell. To help support learning at home, we are continuing parent access to Monster 
Phonics for the remainder of this term. You will be able to open all resources within 

the programme and access direct links from your child’s teacher for the lessons being 
taught in school that week. 

Username: parent@bardney.lincs.sch.uk 

Password: Homelearning 

Monster Phonics follows the national curriculum and is recognised by the 

government as a key resource to be used by schools. It is both fun and engaging, 
perfect for helping parents at this time.  

Here is a GUIDE to help you get started! We have also attached a separate letter 

explaining how Monster Phonics works. 

We hope this helps! It is always great to hear how children love Monster Phonics, 

we’d be grateful if you could add a review to Trust Pilot.   

Best wishes 

Ingrid Connors 
Founder                   

Email info@monsterphonics.com                 

Call 0800 211 8052 

 
See our reviews on 

 

 

 

https://monsterphonics.com/helping-parents-to-support-their-children/
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/monsterphonics.com?utm_medium=Trustbox&utm_source=EmailSignature1
mailto:info@monsterphonics.com
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/monsterphonics.com?utm_medium=Trustbox&utm_source=EmailSignature1
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/monsterphonics.com?utm_medium=Trustbox&utm_source=EmailSignature1
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/monsterphonics.com?utm_medium=Trustbox&utm_source=EmailSignature1
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/monsterphonics.com?utm_medium=Trustbox&utm_source=EmailSignature1
https://uk.trustpilot.com/review/monsterphonics.com?utm_medium=Trustbox&utm_source=EmailSignature1

